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- There isn’t a lot to report this month, but what I do have is very important 
news! 

 
- Bob Sterne and I went up to the Granite Creek Cemetery.  The people who 

worked on the fenced Holmes area did an amazing job!!  They not only fixed 
the fences, but they also raked up rocks, etc.  It looks great!  Our thanks go out 
to them for their hard work – and I am sure it must have been REALLY 
HARD WORK with all the rocks!!! 

 
- Speaking of hard work, Ray Boyd has created a new website for the Granite 

Creek Cemetery.  You can view it here:  https://cemetery.granitecreekbc.ca/  
The Cemetery site and GCPS main site are connected with links to each other.  
It is very professional!  Ray did a fabulous job, and we are so grateful to him 
for his hard work and amazing web design skills.  Thank you, Ray for creating 
this site for us.  We are SO FORTUNATE to have you on our Team!!!  

 
- We are planning to have our AGM in September since most people are busy 

over the summer months.  Normally our AGM’s are held in March.  Hopefully 
in 2023, we can get back to that schedule. 

 
- Financial Report:  21 paid members (4 members have not yet renewed).  

Current operating balance:  $2,926.94.  $800 of that is set aside for Ernie 
Rice for the picnic table he is building for the Delprato Cabin.  $100 paid to 
Ray Boyd for creating the Cemetery website.  Bob Sterne received 
confirmation that the Cemetery is covered under our existing insurance 
policy.  It was $610 this year.  Jackie of Auto Tac has quoted us approximately 
$63.00 for the signs needed for the Cemetery.  She is currently working on 
them.  
  


